

Fairstead Community Primary and Nursery School William Booth Road, King's Lynn

Norfolk PE30 4RR Telephone: 01553 774666

Email: office@fairstead.norfolk.sch.uk

At Fairstead Community Primary and Nursery School, we nurture and invest in our relationships. We identify each individual's potential and work as a team to create a safe environment for everyone to grow and succeed.

Friday 22<sup>nd</sup> April 2022

## Dear Parents/Carers,

It has brought to our attention that a sinister character going by the name of "Huggy Wuggy" is being circulated online.

The character "Huggy Wuggy" is a rather sinister looking bear with razor sharp teeth that sings concerning songs about hugging and killing.

This character can easily be viewed on YouTube channels and because of its friendly name it is able to infiltrate firewalls and filters.

Please be vigilant about what your children are watching as this kind of viewing can cause concern and distress.

Yours sincerely

Joanne Uttin

Attendance and Safeguarding Officer







